
Notice of a Public Meeting 

March 19, 2024 

Notice is hereby given that a meeting of the voting members of the Arrowhead Behavioral 
Health Initiative (ABHI) will be held on Friday, March 22, 2024 for the purpose of conducting 
regular business. The meeting location will be:  

Lake Superior Room
St. Louis County General Services Center 
320 W 2nd Street
Duluth MN, 55802

All voting members will be present with the exception of the individuals listed below, who will 
be attending virtually from the location indicated. 

• Brittany Anderson attending at 6 Casino Drive Grand Portage MN 55606
• Jean Anderson attending from 1000 5th Street, International Falls MN  56649
• Kim Munoz attending from 14 n. 11th Street, Cloquet MN  55720

For additional information regarding this meeting or to request the link to attend virtually, 
please contact ric.schaefer@arrowheadhealthalliance.org 
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